
From: Towanda Bryant 
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 11:56 AM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: FW: Earth Station MOD/SES-MOD-20070608-00777, E060100 
See below!!' 
 

 
From: Center, Ronald E [mailto:Ronald.E.Center@boeing.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 10:01 AM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Cc: Douglass, Bob 
Subject: RE: Earth Station MOD/SES-MOD-20070608-00777, E060100 

Towanda, 
  
  I received your fax and discovered that I had an error in my spreadsheet for the calculation of 
the 1.5 Meg bandwidth.  I would like provide the following change for that emission: 
  
Emission EIRP (dBW) EIRP Density 

(dBW/4KHz) Pt (dBW) Pt (Watts) Pow. Den. 
(dBW/4KHz) 

1M50G7D 56.8 31.06 11.5 14.13 -14.24
  
  Also, I used the same spreadsheet for a second application, SES-MOD-20070608-00776, 
E060099.  I am not sure who is processing that application but it will require the same change.   
  
Thanks, 
Ron Center 
The Boeing Company 
Enterprise Frequency Management Services 
Seattle, WA 
(206) 544-6583 
 

 
From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 3:02 PM 
To: Center, Ronald E 
Cc: Douglass, Bob 
Subject: Earth Station MOD/SES-MOD-20070608-00777, E060100 

Hello!!  

I just faxed you an auto grant check sheet with a minor power issue, please fix ASAP and email 
back the change.  

Tnx. T.  


